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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 6 will be visiting the Centre of the Cell as part of their science unit of work 
on the circulatory system on Tuesday 30th January 2024.   
 
6O – leaving school at 9.45am. Returning to school by 12:15pm. 
 
6W – leaving school at 10.45am. Returning to school by 2:30pm. This class will 
need a packed lunch to eat at Centre of the Cell.  
 
6TS – leaving school at 12:45pm. Returning to school by 3:50pm.  
 
Centre of the Cell is a science education centre at Queen Mary, University of 
London. It is the first science education centre in the world to be located within 
working biomedical research laboratories. 
  
The STEM Pod Experience that our Year 6s will take part in is an interactive 
science experience. The state-of-the-art immersive show features films, gaming 
and learning. The workshop will have at least one medical or dental student 
and/or scientist join each visiting group to answer questions about science and 
careers. 
 
We will be getting the bus and overground for our outward and return journeys. 
Please ensure your child is dressed warmly and for wet weather. 
 
We will need parent volunteers each so please contact your child’s class teacher 
if you are available to attend.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Year 6 Team 
 
 

Miss Thornton – Smith         Ms Oddie                 Mr Witley 

cthorntonsmith1.210@lgflmail.org     woddie.210@lgflmail.org        bwitley1.210@lgflmail.org  
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